
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 7th July  
 
Next week, we will be doing some food technology in DT. We are going to be thinking about Spanish cuisine and 
creating a tasting menu filled with different ingredients. In order to use these ingredients, please can we ask your 
child to bring in £1 as soon as possible. Any allergies have been considered. Please contact your class teacher if you 
have any queries or concerns. 
 
On the last week of term, please can your child bring in a bag for life so they can take home their books. 
 
There have been a few PPA swaps this half term. Please see the table below for when PPA is: 

Upcoming PPA dates 

Tuesday 11th July 

Tuesday 18th July 

 
Please contact your class teacher if you have any questions. We are sorry for any inconvenience this causes. 
Please note that PPA will be on a Tuesday every week for the rest of the year. 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Emily P - For using all of her amazing skills in her letter writing in English 
Caitlin T - For always offering a helping hand to anyone who needs it 
Pippa C - For working hard on her editing skills in English 
Joel M – For consistently excellent work in maths - with careful thought when reasoning. 
James F – For excellent participation and sportsmanship in PE. 
Rene G – For excellent participation and sportsmanship in PE. 
Emily B - For always being enthusiastic and willing share your ideas 
Faith H - For always being so helpful and organised in guided reading 
Lily-Ann C - For working hard on your graph work this week and not giving up even when it was tricky 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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